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        apt. 327  

Cookout season is upon us!  Our outdoor event planning for 
the summer is in full swing.   We are excited to give you our 
list of our scheduled days for 2024.  So mark your calendars 
and get ready for yet another wonderful season.  All are held 
on Wednesdays starting at 11:30. 
 
•  #1...June 12th (Hawaiian Luau) 
•  #2...July 10th 
•  #3...August 14th 
•  #4...September 11th 
 
You will be receiving more 
details on each cookout, in 
your monthly calendars.    
Have fun!       

In honor of Father’s Day, 
we will be taking our       
annual “Gentlemen’s 
Day” photograph. 
Check your June            
calendar for dates                

and times! 
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Word Search 

Beware, words can go every which way! Understanding 
Inspiring 
Trusted 
Strong 
Super 
Great 
Live 
Encouraging 
Hilarious 
Special 
Caring 
Sweet 
Funny 
Cool 
Supportive 
Unafraid 
Amazing 
Loving 
Smart 
Wise 
Dad 
Protective 
Positive 
Helpful 
Proud 
Handy 
Kind 
Fun 
Wonderful 
Handsome 
Giving 
Loved 
Brave 
Best 



Page 3 

Thank you to all Schooner Tenants and Employees                                                                       
who help put together our Tenant Profiles!   

 

Do you have a fond memory of a special time in your life that you would                                  
like to share, maybe a photo or two?  Just let us know, we will be                                            

happy to put it in our monthly newsletter.  
Note:  Some of our profiles do not have photographs included -                                                                

it all depends on a tenants preference.  

Schooner Tenant Profiles 
Please give these folks a warm Schooner welcome! 

Louise Chabot, apt. 316 
Louise comes from Auburn and has recently moved to Schooner     
Estates, she felt it would benefit her to move to an Independent Living 
Facility.  Louise has 3 daughters, 1 son, 7 grandchildren and 4 great 
grandchildren.  Louise worked at Bradley’s for 20 years, a Card & Gift 
shop for 7 years and was a traffic manager at WLAM radio station for 
7 years.  Her interests include knitting, crocheting, reading, and cooking.  In prior years 
Louise has traveled to many places.   

Doreen Watson, studio A102 
Doreen recently moved to Schooner from 
Gray, Maine.  Doreen was married for 47 
years before her husband passed away; she 
is also predeceased by her son.  When 
asked why she decided to move to Schoon-
er she replied everyone is so friendly.  
Doreen and her husband owned a swim-
ming pool business, in which she worked in 
the office. They also owned property in 
which they managed store rentals. Prior to 
her husband’s passing they did quite a bit of 
traveling in their motorhome, they usually 
traveled with friends, some of the places 
they traveled to were Florida, Arizona, Cali-
fornia, and Hawaii.  

Denise Dutil, studio B101 
Denise lived in Lewiston for 50 years prior 
to moving to Schooner.  She decided for 
her safety it was time to move to an      
Assisted Living Facility.  Her husband 
passed away 23 years ago.  Denise has 5 
daughters, 3 grandchildren, and 3 great 
grandsons.  She was a homemaker, and  
prior to retirement worked at Bate’s Mill 
and Supreme Slipper.  Denise enjoys read-
ing, puzzles, bingo and likes to sit outside.  
Denise made the comment that she loves 
it here at Schooner, especially the food and    
people.  
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A Few of Our Favorite Pictures… 
 

We plant them in the Fall and it is glorious to see them suddenly appear in the warmth of the 
Spring sun...of course we are talking about the many beautiful tulips and daffodils in our upper 
courtyard.  Did you see them?  We want to thank Schooner tenant Polly Glavine and our 
Resident Services Director, Shannon Cook.  They both planted several dozen bulbs last fall.   
We all reap the benefits of their initiative and hard work!   

Photography by 
Anne Williams 

Our own Ron Melendy                                           
recently received a Lifetime                                

Achievement Award from the                             
Maine Health Care Association for                             
his life-long dedication to his career                         

in social work.  A well-deserved                                
and amazing accomplishment!                                  

Congratulations, Ron! 

Have You Heard? 
Including the contribution from John & Barbra, we raised $8,000 

for the American Heart Association “Schooner5K”, 
   (Including Heart Month in February).                                     

Thank you to everyone, who contributed to this cause!  

Thank you to all Schooner Tenants and Employees                                                                       

Do you have a fond memory of a special time in your life that you would                                  
like to share, maybe a photo or two?  Just let us know, we will be                                            

                                                                


